
This is in support of OFRI- Oregon Forest Resources Institute. Our state of Oregon is fortunate to have beautiful forests and urban 
parks filled with trees. OFRI supports many educational opportunities for educators, students and families through tours, busing for 
field trips, in school programs, printed materials and more. OFRI is a major supporter of Talk About Trees providing two-thirds of its 
funding. The Talk About Trees program is important in reaching Oregon’s students and educating them about the forests in Oregon 
and around them. Without this program many students would not know anything about the forests and trees of Oregon and their 
importance to our environment and economy. Their are students whose first visit to a forest setting is through Talk About Trees and 
the field trip being funded by OFRI. Please support the children of Oregon by supporting OFRI in providing them with the much 
needed forest education that students living in the state of Oregon should have.
Leslie Bradner 
Albany, Oregon


